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I want to encourage you to move more quickly on the process to phase out PFAS in food packaging.
The deadline that was part of the law passed in 2018 is January 1, 2022. Waiting more than a year
after the deadline for a ban on PFAS in some but not all food packaging seems like a long time, and
waiting even longer for the subsequent phase(s) feels a little like someone is dragging their feet.
Please speed up the process. Thanks, Pat


